
From: Susan Patterson
To: Council@cityofgreen.org
Subject: Boettler Park Playground
Date: Thursday, March 24, 2022 9:40:59 PM

I took my granddaughter to play at Boettler park last week and was sad to see someone had
taken off the sticks that you use on the xylophone on the lower playground (see attached
picture).  I hope they are going to be replaced.

Also, every time we go, she likes to go up the stairs & play in the clubhouse but I am always
afraid she will fall through the large openings where kids can climb in who climb up the rock
wall.  It is a MIRACLE that none of the smaller children have fallen out of these openings. 
There must be a way to make this safer.  I always go up with my granddaughter, but I've
noticed some parents let their small children go up there alone! 

Sue Patterson
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